

On behalf of the AIDS Committee of Toronto (ACT), we would like to thank you for your support of the:



Dear Craig Marwood, Eco Media

On Sunday, September 14, 2008, 112 registered teams and over 1500 individuals, with an additional 4000 friends and supporters, walked and cheered their way along this year's route, raising funds and awareness about HIV/AIDS.

We are pleased to inform you that to date the AIDS Walk For Life Toronto to date has raised over \$400,000 for ACT's programs and services! With outstanding (and matching) pledges still to be received, we are hopeful that this total will rise to over \$450,000 in the coming weeks.

Your support will go toward prevention, education, advocacy, and most importantly, compassionate care for people living with and affected by HIV/AIDS in our community and beyond.

Thank you, ACT couldn't have done it without you.

ACT